SCHOOL NEWSLETTER INSERT

Welcome to the Christian RI program for XXXX!
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce the team. XXXXX (l grade 6) is the RI Coordinator and her team this year will be, XXXXX (grade 1), XXXXXX  (grade 2) ETC, and relief teaching this year will be XXXX. 

In conjunction with Education Qld and the all primary schools across the state, new information brochures have been distributed in an effort to give parents informed choices and consent about the RI program in the school. If your child is already enrolled in RI there is no need to complete the consent form. If your child is not enrolled in RI and you would like your child to participate, simply pick up a brochure from the office, complete the consent form and had it back to the school office. 

This term grade 3 and 4 are without an instructor, but hopefully those coming through training at the moment will teach those classes next term We would also like to invite any other Christian parents/carers in the school that have a couple of hours once a week to be a helper or teach RI, please let me know via the school office.  We often need people just to lend a helping hand and to be able to stand in the wings and fill in if one of the team is unable to teach for any reason. All your training is covered. You can email me on XXXXXXX  to find out more information. 

In Christian RI this year this year the curriculum being used is called Beginning with God for the grade 1’s, grade 2-5 Godspace and Big Questions for grade 6’s. For a full scope of lesson outlines, or to address any concerns, please feel free to book and appointment with me through the admin office. I am available at school every Thursday. 

XXXXXX  is our favourite school to teach in and we look forward to another wonderful year with your children.
